
Thursday, June 17, 2021

Municipal Offices Closed Friday, June 18th in
Observance of Juneteenth

This afternoon, President Biden signed a bill to establish
Juneteenth as a federal holiday commemorating the end
of slavery in the United States. As a result, Hillsborough
Municipal Offices will be closed tomorrow, June 18th.
The Library will remain open.
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All COVID-19 resources and case information is updated on the
Township COVID-19 page daily, Monday through Friday.
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